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June 29, 2023 

Dear Edwards Families,  

Thank you for a wonderful 2022-23 school year! Before we send you off for summer, we’d 
like to share a few things for you to know: 

- Please review your child’s report card to ensure they have comments in all areas as 
we had a glitch in PowerSchool which affected some students yesterday. To access 
your child's report card, please review the RVS Parent Guide-How to Review a 
Report Card.   
  

- We encourage you to continue to read and work on numeracy skills with your child 
over the summer. Students benefit from keeping their skills sharp over the summer, 
which translates to a strong start in September. 

- Students will continue to have access to RAZ-kids until the end of summer and will 
have access to Mathletics until the end of July.  
 

- For continued updates from our school, please check our school calendar on our 
website https://edwards.rockyview.ab.ca, as well check out our Facebook page, 
and Twitter site.  
 

- If you would like to volunteer at École Edwards next year, you will require a current 
criminal record check on file. If you would like to complete your check over the 
summer, you can find the forms required to take to your local RCMP can be found 
on our school website.  
 

- All families will receive an email from your child’s classroom teacher in the last 
week of August prior to the school’s Open House BBQ on September 1st from 12:00-
1:00 PM. More details will be included in the teacher’s email. 
 

- To start the school year, all students will start on a staggered entry day. Your child 
will start on EITHER: 

o  Tuesday, September 5th if their last names start with A-K or 
o  Wednesday, September 6th if their last names start with L-Z 
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We would also like to share staffing updates for the 2023-24 school year… 

• Ms. Prud’Homme is staying as our principal in a permanent placement.  
 

• We are excited to welcome the following new and returning teachers to our staff 
next year: 

o Mr. Jake Stewart 
o Ms. Maddie Kaczur 
o Mme Kendyl Greanya 
o Mme Jackie Astrom 
o Mme Carol Burroughs 
o Mme Ania Kaminski 

 

• We wish a fond farewell and best wishes to: 
o Mme Christina O’Reilly 
o Mr. Ryan Bonner 
o Mrs. Nicole Maus 
o Mrs. Michelle Leafloor 
o Mme Andrea Grist 

 

Finally, we appreciate your continued support and engagement in your child’s learning 
journey. We look forward to seeing you all in September! 

 

Yours in education, 

The École Edwards Team 

Ms. Prud’Homme    Mme Hooper 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


